Staff Appreciation Day is Coming...

Staff Application Day is fast approaching; This year we want to make sure that our CPA staff knows that they are loved. The PTA has put together boxes for the staff and we are asking students and parents to please write a note of encouragement to each of their teachers and favorite staff. Please jot down a note on the attached paper or make your own card, then have your student place it in their box by their room the week of May 2-6.
 Other ideas might include your favorite memory, or a special way they may have impacted you.  There are multiple cards on each page, cut out as many as you would like and if you need more they will be on the Monday folder website. So start writing... Thank you CPA PTA.  


